
     

   

Date  : 26 SEPTEMBER 2024 
Enquiries : Mr Vuyisa Jantjies 
    
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  
 

POSTPONEMENT OF ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING. 
  

Notice is hereby given that the Ordinary Council Meeting has been postponed to Monday, 30th of 
September 2024.  
 
The municipality apologises for any inconvenience this may have on your planned schedule. 
 
Dr E. M. RANKWANA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 
 
 


